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May 23, 2017 
 
 
 
Trial Court Budget Advisory Committee 
Funding Methodology Subcommittee 
May 25, 2017 
 
Re:  Items 1 & 2  
 
I had previously submitted a written comment for the meeting on May 8, 2017, but apparently 
it did not reach the Sub-Committee for that meeting.  Therefore, I am sending another written 
comment for this Funding Methodology Sub-Committee Meeting set for May 25, 2017.   

First and foremost, Siskiyou appreciates the work efforts of this committee.  It is pretty clear 
however, that there are further steps to go in refining WAFM, to avert what are cumulating 
unintended consequences which appear to be disparate to smaller courts.  Unaddressed, some 
of these unintended consequences will create or have created regression for courts with less 
than a 1 BLS and will eventually compromise access to justice and put us on a course from 
which growth or recovery is unlikely. 

The different scenarios provided to this committee for consideration at its’ May 8, 2017 
meeting were prompted by a letter that was sent to the Chief Justice, Martin Hoshino, and 
Jody Patel from the smaller/rural courts.  The intention of that letter was to emphasize some of 
the parking lot issues that have been dormant since implementation of WAFM and for this 
committee as well as the full Trial Court Budget Advisory Committee to seriously consider 
refining WAFM going forward.  

Sincerely, 
 
Reneé McCanna Crane 
 
Reneé McCanna Crane 
Court Executive Officer 
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